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Welcome to our third Seaford Primary Reading Newsletter this year.  

We hope that the cold weather we’ve had has encouraged lots of cosy reading 

under blankets.  

“A child who reads will be an adult who thinks.” – Unknown 

Our year 6 Reading Champions have been very busy chatting to younger children 

about their reading and would like to share this with you. Hopefully, you’ll find a 

book or two that you’d like to read as well.  

My favourite book is The Boy at the Back of the Class by 

Onjali Q Rauf. The  book is about the main character     

trying to stop the government shutting the gates for       

refugees. My favourite character is the  most active    

character. This is the best book I’ve read!    

    Clover 3B 

My favourite book is Superworm by Julia Donaldson. 

It’s a hero adventure book and my favourite character 

is the superworm, who is a hero that gets kidnapped by 

the evil lizard to find a treasure. I would recommend 

this book to my best friend as we love going on            

adventures together. It’s a 10/10!       Elsie 2R 



 

 

 

Remember our well-stocked second hand bookshop. The 

money we make pays for book tokens for our Word 

Millionaires in KS2 and for brand new books for all 

classes, which we purchase at least twice a year. The 

shop comes round to all year groups on a regular basis 

but is open all the time to anyone who brings in     

money. All books cost £1. 

This is my favourite book because of the gorgeous              

illustrations. In this book, Perrie gets cursed by an ugly  

pigeon who haunts her. As bad things begin to happen,   

only the pigeon knows what will happen next. I rate this 

book a 10/10 and it’s definitely worth a read! 

        Robyn 4T 

This is my favourite book because I love the            

illustrations. I definitely rate this a 9/10!  

The best part is the whale. He’s my favourite       

character and I love the sea, which is where the story 

is set. I recommend it to everyone who likes the sea 

and sea creatures.     George J 2R 

I like The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson because he 

makes friends. The best person is the Gruffalo! 

        James 1H 

My favourite book is Tom Gates by Liz Pichon and I love 

all of them. I really like the comic style and I’d recommend 

these to all my friends. My favourite character is Tom and 

my least favourite is the teacher. I love all the books but 

my favourite is “Absolutely Fantastic”.  

        Estelle 3PL 



 
The children in the Roarsome Room have easy access to the library, which is just a 

few steps away from their classroom. They love looking for books and reading 

them! 

 

  

A group of children in 4W have started their own book club! Here’s what they 

have to say: 

Every week, we run a book club where children in Year 4 play lots of fun games, 

recommend books to each other, read to each other and each week children are 

given merits, prizes and sticker charts. We also have a book every day where they 

can do whatever they want as long as it includes books and reading. Everyone 

who attends the club enjoys it and says, 'It's very fun and there's lots of games.' 

             Molly and Olivia 

Book week this year will take place in term 4, week beginning 6th March. Keep an 

eye out for more information about book swap, visitors, books at bedtime, dressing 

up day to mention a few of the events we’re planning.  


